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UN~SrrYOFSOUTHERNCOLORADO 

2200 Bon{orte Boulevard 
OI<'FJCr-; OF BUDGET AND INSTI'l'U'I'JONAL RESEARCH 

Pueblo, Colorado 81001·4901 
303 549-2307 

March 10, 1986 

TO: 

FROM: 

Freida Holley 
.vlfavi d Ballew 

Carl Kerns 
Ed Hawkins 
Gary Grefsrud 
t~arie Ritten 

Stephen Bronn 

SUBJECT: Items for Discussion at Executive Committee t~eeting 

David has circulated some correspondence concerning long range planning 
for the t1AA. At the Executive Committee Meeting in April, we will discuss 
long range planning for the Rocky Mountain Section. 

The MAA has also initiated a planned giving program and is searching for 
candidates to serve on an Advisory Committee consisting of non-MAA 
members. Please review the attached material. We will discuss this 
item at the April Executive Committee Meeting. 
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